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August 7, 1984 

Mr. Gregory Stone 
c/o 2349 North Early Street 
Alexandria, VA 22302 

Dear Mr. Stone: 

This is to acknowledge your letter to the Board of Police Commissioners, 
City of Los Angeles, regarding the Robert F. Kennedy assassination 
investigation. Due to the length of time since the Board last considered 
the release of this information, Commission staff and the Los Angeles 
City Attorney are currently reconstructing and evaluating previous 
positions. 

As soon as the matter has been investigated, you will be contacted 
regarding the status of your request. 

Very truly yours, 

BOARD OF POLICE COMMISSIONERS 

WILLIAM G. COWDIN 
Secretary 

AN EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY — AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER 



% 2349 N. Early Street 
Alexandria, VA 22302 
August 11, 1984 

Mr. William G. Cowdin 
Secretary, Los Angeles Police Commission 
Suite 144-150, Parker Center 
150 N. Los Angeles Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 

Dear Mr. Cowdin: 

Enclosed is a letter whi( I have received from Mr. Cobb. AI: 

the Police Commission policy on the RFK case designates the secre ;arY 

of the Commission as the recipient of information requests, and ater 

over nine months of correspondence, my inquiries should obviously' be 

clear by now to any officials concerned. I continue to await sutl3tantive 

response to them. 

Sincerely, 

Gregory Stone 
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DARYL F. GATES 

Chief of Police 

 P.O. Box 30156 
Los Angeles, Cel:f. 1003C 
Telephone 

f713). 485-21!9 
Reit: 8.2.4 

 

TOM BRADLEY 
Mayor 

July 23, 1984 

Mr. Gregory Stone 
2349 North Early Street 
Alexandria, Virginia 22302 

Dear Mr. Stone: 

Your request for information on the Robert F. Kennedy 
assassination has been referred to the Los Angeles City 
Attorney's Office. It is suggested that any further 
correspondence be directed to: 

Assistant Deputy City Attorney Robert Cramer 
City Hall East 
200 North Main Street 
Los Angeles, California 90012 
Telephone 213/485-5432 

Very truly yours, 

DARYL F. GATES 
Chief of Police 

WILLIAM H. COBB, Captain 
Commanding Officer 
Robbery-Homicide Division 

cc: Mr. Robert Cramer 
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